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LAST NEWSLETTER OF ‘21

Every December people often reflect on the past
12 months and start thinking about their goals
for the next year. In reflection, | think it would
be fair to say 2021 has been a good year for us
here at TRC. Despite the challenges of
Pandemic we have managed to stay safe and to
remain socially active within our little
community. Many of us have contributed
supporting others and this has made difference
to the quality of our living and ultimately our
wellbeing.  Considering our goals for year
ahead, perhaps priority should be given to the
enjoyments we have in our lives. Experience of
the pandemic and the restrictions it has imposed
on us, makes us appreciate the freedom and

choice.

BISTRO

We had a successful family and friends event on
the 4" December. All Christmas and Boxing day
menus have been delivered and hopefully we
are set for a successful festive season.

On the 15" December at lunch time we will set
up a display for the cutlery choice and the costs.
You will be able to select your prefered cutlery
and we will go ahead and replace the cutlery
with the most popular choice. If you wish to
have a say on the matter please try and attend to
the Bistro even if you are not having a meal on
the day

Ongoing Maintenance

Garden contractor has now started and had their
first visit. Big thank you to Malcolm and those in
the garden group for their input on selecting the
new contractor and passing on the valuable
information for them to have a better
understanding of our expectations.

Unfortunately there is a slight delay on the
progress with the new TV installation and
addressing the issue with the outside lights. This
is due to contractors having issues with the covid
related staff shortages. We aim to address both of
these during next week.

Laundry

Despite several reminders some are still
continuing to use the laundry room after 8pm.
This is a polite reminder that use of laundry late
hours is causing inconvenience to some
neighbouring homeowners. Also can we please
request for you to avoid the use on Thursdays
between 8am and 2pm this is when staff
scheduled to complete laundry tasks.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY!

Please see the reverse of this newsletter for the
calendar of events during December. Please feel
free to take part on all listed activities.

If you would like us to organise a Christmas
shopping trip, please contact the office with your
preferred dates and we will arrange this to your
convenience where Katie will be happy to
accompany you.

PS You will note the format fo the newsletter has changed
as template now provided centrally by MS. The new format
will remain same coming months consistently

McCARTHY STONE
Life, vefl bived

Don’t Forget! Helen will be singing on the 14" December.



